Arjun Hazra
Deben Mahata Government
Medical College and Hospital
Purulia-723147

Date: 24 January 2025

YCPL/VIVO in Association with MUKTI 

Subject: Heartfelt Gratitude for Sponsorship Support

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for awarding me the 1st installment of sponsorship amounting to INR 7700, which I received on 4th January 2024. Your generous support has greatly relieved my financial burden, allowing me to use the amount to pay my tuition fees.

As a 2nd-year MBBS student at Deben Mahata Government Medical College and Hospital, your assistance has been instrumental in helping me focus on my studies and work toward my goal of becoming a skilled and compassionate medical professional.
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I deeply appreciate the trust and belief that YCPL/VIVO, in association with MUKTI, has placed in me. This support motivates me to strive harder and excel in my academic journey so that I can one day give back to the community.

Thank you once again for your invaluable support.
I am attaching my latest result.

Yours sincerely,
Arjun Hazra

